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Energy Audit
The BOM were informed of a successful application for funding for an energy efficiency
audit. The €2000 cost is fully funded by the SEAI. This will be completed by Global Green.

Emergency Work Scheme application
The BOM thanks Des Coyle for his work on submitting an application for Emergency Works
through Esinet.

School Self Evaluation
Thanks to Sile on her continued work on surveys for pupils and staff on Wellbeing.

Extracurricular

The BOM were informed of the following upcoming events.

Bake Sale - a bake sale was held by 6th class in aid of UNICEF Gaza Emergency Appeal
and the 6th class school hoodies fund. Approximately €978 was raised.

STEAM fair - wonderful week of STEAM. Paul and Alicia led this week of STEAM. Visit from
from Professor Mc Guigan from RCSI for the whole school assembly.

6th June: 6th Class Tour to Carlingford

6th June: Tanya’'s & Orla’s Coisceim Class Tour

11th June: 1st & 2nd Class Tour to Sports Ireland Campus

11th June: Junior Infant & Sarah’s Class Tour to Newgrange Farm

12th June: Senior Infant & Cathal’s Class Tour to Puddenhill

13th June: 3rd & 4th Class Tour to Navan Adventure Centre

13th June: 2024-25 New Junior Infants open day 1.45pm

14th June: 5th Class Tour to Flynn Park

7th June: Local and European Elections - School Closed

Parental involvement

The BOM would like to thank the PTA for holding a Summer Fair to raise money for the
school.

There were 26 stall holders including an ice-cream van and a crepe van. It was a very well
attended event. It has raised about €900 for the school before expenses.

Hot food
The success of the Hot Food scheme started on May 13th. Great feedback from parents and
pupils.

Creative Clusters

A sincere well done to Teacher Liz was successful in her application for the Creative
Clusters programme 2024-2026. Liz put a lot of work into finding partners and completing
the application. This is a two year funded opportunity for schools to collaborate with each
other. We are the lead school and are clustered with St. Joseph's Secondary School and St.
Oliver's Community College. This promises to be a hugely beneficial opportunity for all three
schools involved.



Electric Scooters

Electric scooters are illegal for children under 16 from today. Also, only one person can ride
on an electric scooter at a time. Some children come to school on electric scooters. We have
previously asked children to dismount from scooters on arrival. Going forward the BOM will
continue to ban all electric scooters ridden by children on the school grounds. Children will
now not be allowed to park electric scooters on the school grounds. A text will be sent to all
parents about the new law.



